From: Tom and Marlene Knezevich

To: Natasha Salonen; Steven Martin; Kris Wilkinson; Harvir Sidhu; Lillianne Dunstall; Clerks

Subject: PM walk

Date: May 12, 2025 2:38:23 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open any attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Mayor Salonen and Wilmot Council,

Thank you for the opportunity offered to the community to express our feelings, concerns, and opinions about the PM Walk.

I have read most of the report and was surprised to see the remarks in the staff report, as I had never heard any of this information shared before. Whichever direction this project moves forward, I never want Wilmot's staff to be harassed in any way. They must be protected.

For financing, I do not want the Township to be responsible for financing this project if it moves forward with the statues reinstalled somewhere or not. I know there will be some staff time involved, and I want budgets of the past, now, and the future to reflect those costs. This will ensure the true cost of this is shown. There is no such thing as 'free'.

Thank you again for the opportunity. I look forward to see this whole issue come to a close.

Enjoy the day, Marlene Knezevich,



Virus-free.www.avast.com